
  

  
     

  
    

  
 
   

              
                     

        
     

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: drovenell ovenellchiro.com <drovenell@ovenellchiro.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 12:17 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External Email 

Please Help! 
It’s unfair for our reasonable fees to be cut by an arbitrary secretive machine. 
We work hard to make sure our fee schedules are reasonable and fair for our services we provide our patients. 
Please stop the insurance companies from undercutting them. 
Thomas L Ovenell DC, CCSP 
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